
From: Erjun Peng <Erjun.Peng@cctv-america.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/11/2015 3:56:10 PM
Subject: About Asking for After hours contact information from CCTV-America

Hi Chaney,
My name is Erjun Peng and I work with CCTV-America.
I am now helping with CCTV-America to update the list of hurricane contacts. So I am sending this email to ask if you 
can give me an Afterhours number that we can call to contact the communications office?
 
Thanks a lot!
Erjun Peng
Legal disclaimer: The information in this email and in any attachments is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the attention and use of the 
named addressee(s). This information may be subject to legal professional or other privilege or may otherwise be protected by work product immunity or other 
legal rules.  If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. It must not be disclosed to any person without authorization.
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